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Back at the Hotel RL! 

For this month’s meeting, we’re pleased to 
welcome Sue Niezgoda, Ph.D., P.E., who is an 
Associate Professor of Civil Engineering at 
Gonzaga University. Sue teaches a variety of 
Water Resources civil engineering courses, and is 

active in the ASCE 
Environmental and Water 
Resources Institute. 
 
Sue will be sharing her recent 
research work using beaver 
dam analogs to reduce 
downstream sediment loads 
on California Creek, a 
tributary of Hangman Creek.  

 
Upcoming Event…… 

Beaver Dam Analogs 
Sue Niezgoda, Ph.D., P.E. 

 
Date:  
Thursday, March 22, 2018  
 
Time: 11:50 AM to 1:00 PM  
 
Location:  
Hotel RL, Corbin Room 
303 W. North River Dr. 
 
Walk into the main lobby, use the 
elevator at your left. Take it to 
the 4th floor, take a right, and the 
Corbin Room is at the end of the 
hallway on the left. 
 
Cost of lunch:   
$15.00  ASCE Members 
$25.00 non-ASCE Members  
$7.00   students  
                           
RSVP: Ray Koberstine, PE ASCE-
IE VP 
ray.koberstine@rcworst.com  
Please RSVP by March 20th, 5 PM. 
 

 
 
 
 
Other things to keep in mind…. 
 
Our TechEd Committee has another great 
Professional Development opportunity 
coming up! Keep Wednesday, May 9th 
open on your calendar. More details to 
come soon. 
 
Want to be more active with your local 
ASCE? 
 
Our Board elections will be coming up in a 
few months, think about running for a 
position! The time commitment is probably 
less than what you’d think, ask any current 
Board member about it. 
 
 
 
 
Two ways to pay by card: 
 

   In advance or 
 

 Square at the door. 
 
And cash/check at the door is still 
accepted! 
 

Bob Turner has made some great 
progress roughing out arrangements for 
the September 2018 Assembly 
Conference to be held in Spokane. He 
could still use some help with detail 
committees (food, entertainment, etc.) 
Maybe we have some party planners out 
there! Email Bob bturner@spokanecity.org 
for details and volunteer opportunities. 
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